‘Living life to the full’

12.05.25

YEAR 4/5 TRIP TO THE LOWRY.

Dear Parents,

We have arranged to take the pupils in Y4 and 5 to The Lowry on Thursday 12th June 2025.

Throughout the day, we will be taking part in a planned workshop and a guided tour of the
Galleries. This workshop will link to our Art curriculum. Pupils will be taking part in a 2 hour
workshop based on the portraits of L.S Lowry. The day should be enriching and enjoyable for all.

Pupils should come to school at the usual time, wearing school sports uniform. The coach will
depart at 9.00 a.m. and return to school before 3.30pm.

Pupils will need a light packed lunch, including drink (NO CANS/GLASS BOTTLES OR FLASKS). This
can be ordered from school or alternatively pupils may bring one from home. Packed lunches

brought from home should be in a plastic bag rather than a lunchbox so that ALL packaging can be
disposed of in the litter bin and not carried around for the rest of the afternoon.

Pupils are asked not to bring any spending money as there will be no time to stop by the gift shop.

To cover the cost of the workshop and coach travel we are asking for a contribution of £23 per
child. Unfortuately, if insufficient voluntary contributions are received, the trip will not go ahead.

Please make payments and give consent on ParentPay and complete the two questions regarding
packed lunch by Thursday 22" May 2025.

Thank you in advance for your support,

Mrs Swarbrick, Mr Culshaw and Miss Martin




